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 Since 1978, James Delgado has worked with the archaeological record of 

the Gold Rush port and the lost ships within it that now lie, thanks to 

landfill, twenty or more feet beneath the streets of  San Francisco’s 

Financial District.  Sealed by mud in dark, airless conditions, the 

archaeological finds have included collapsed structures, ships' hulls, and 

exceptionally well-preserved artifacts that truly make this part of the 

city a “Gold Rush Pompeii.” 
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